
  

 

Today 

 
8:30-9:15am  Coffee and Connections in the fellowship hall 
 

Nursery – Lisa Waidelich (Donna Chupp); Sunday School – Amanda Wyse 
 

Sound – Caleb Waidelich; Video – Todd Schmucker; Projection – Brian Rufenacht   
 

10:45am  Sunday School classes for all ages 
 

11am-1pm  Burger Bash at Ruihley Park in Archbold to support Growing Hope  

Globally 
 

6:30-8:00pm  Congregational Meeting in the basement to discern what we’ve heard 

from Evana along with our affiliation with Ohio Conference.  Please come ready to 

share and hear from others as we discern where the Spirit is leading in our next steps 

as a congregation.  Childcare will be provided. 

 

 

This Week at Lockport 

 
WEDNESDAY    

7:00pm  MYF will be meeting for a Service Night.  More details to follow. 
 

NEXT SUNDAY 
 

8:30-9:15am  Coffee and Connections in the fellowship hall 
 

9:30am  Pastor Matt Weaver will bring the morning message.  Other participants 

 will be John Dinius – worship leader; Mark Beck – music and Vicki  

Schaffner – scripture reader.    
 

  Nursery – Bethany Stuckey (Natalie Schmucker); Sunday School – Jenna  

Stuckey 
 

  Sound – Al Stuckey; Video – Brody Beck; Projection – Doug Nofziger  

  

 

Sharing Together in Community 
 

Just a reminder:  The Dollar Fund is available to assist those with financial needs in 

our community.  Contact us when you see a need.  Thank you, Mike Kelly, Wyman 

& Rhonda Stuckey 

 

Moved  Valeria Wyse has been moved to Assisted Living at Fairlawn Haven.  She is 

in room number 236. 

 

Discernment Papers  Today is the day that all discernment papers are to be handed 

in.  Please place your completed papers in the box on the shelf just below the bulletin 

board in the narthex.  If you forgot to bring it today, please bring it in as soon as 

possible.  We want to thank everyone who filled out your forms and for your 

willingness to serve the church in all the many different ways that add to the life of 

our church.  The Discernment Committee, Jeff Wyse (Chair) & Kayla King (Co-

Chair) 

 

 

 

 

Thank you  Dear Pastors and Brothers and Sisters at Lockport Mennonite Church,  

What a blessing your church is to people in homelessness.  Thank you church for 

always and faithfully partnering with us in service and financial support.  May the good 

Lord bless you all and shine His face upon you.  In Christ, Pheba and Sibin from The 

Sanctuary. 

 

Community Meal  Lockport will be hosting the Community Meal on May 21 at St. 

John’s Christian Church in Archbold.  If you would like to help serve and/or bring a 

dessert, please sign up on the foyer bulletin board.  For more information, contact Rose 

Miller at 419-630-7308. 

 

It’s My Coins Count time again!  Your collections will help provide clean water to 

families around the world through Mennonite Central Committee and its partners.  The 

money will be used for projects like building latrines in Uganda, piping water to 

villages in Nepal, capturing water in Bolivia, and drilling wells in Nicaragua.  Families 

are invited to bring coins to add to the collection at the church which will be dropped 

off and counted at the Care and Share Home Store on Saturday, June 15.  You can 

support the drive by offering to match the amount collected!  Access to clean water 

helps children remain healthy, go to school, and eat better food.  It also helps families 

stay together and reduces community conflicts.  Thank you for making a difference in 

the world through MyCC and MCC! 

 

Everence Financial is hosting a FREE educational Medicare webinar on Monday, 

May 6 at 6:30pm.  As you approach retirement, you may have some questions about 

moving to Medicare and Social Security.  During this workshop, Everence discusses the 

important details you need to know about retirement income and transitioning to 

Medicare, including: Enrollment details and deadlines, Budgeting for health care and 

income in retirement, What are your options if you continue to work?, Social Security – 

when do I start?,  Prescription drug coverage, Plans that supplement Medicare.  This 

will be held May 6, 6:30pm at Special Grounds Coffee, 854 S. Shoop Ave, Wauseon, 

OH.  Register at everence.com/michiana.  For additional information and a list of future 

workshop dates, visit everence.com/medicare-mondays.  Please feel free to share with 

friends and/or family members that are also thinking about Medicare.  If you have any 

questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to Everence. 

 

Mud Hens Game  Lockport Seniors:  Wednesday, June 26, is Seniors Day at Toledo 

Mud Hens.  Noon game.  Bus and driver are available.  Tickets are $17 with lunch, or 

tickets only at $9.  Let Donna or Gloria know if you are interested.  Mud Hens are 

holding 22 seats for us. 

 

Greece and Turkey in the Footsteps of Paul  Have you ever dreamed of walking in 

the footsteps of the Apostle Paul and exploring some of the birthplaces of the church?  

Pastor Ryan Harker of West Clinton Mennonite Church is leading a “Greece & Turkey 

in the Footsteps of Paul” tour June 20-28, 2025.  The tour includes visits to Athens and 

Corinth in Greece as well as a four-day cruise to Ephesus, the island of Patmos, as well 

as several other Greek islands.  The cost is $4,500, and that is all-inclusive!  If you 

would like more information, please contact Pastor Ryan at 

pastor.ryan@westclinton.church  

 

 

 

 

Prayer List 
 

Prayers of Intercession for:  
 

 

Those with health concerns: 

Veria Frank, Barb Mabus, Jon 

Stuckey, Sherm Hathaway, Nancy 

Crossgrove, Dave Votaw, Harvey 

Bok, Valeria Wyse, Donna Kelly, 

Rollin Miller, Larry Langenderfer, 

Carl Short, Ron Stockburger, 

Bruce Yancey, Bob Weaver,  

Robert Reyes, Isaac Grieser, Jeff 

Clark, Steve Buehrer, Dave 

Buehrer, Keith Schroeder, Tyler 

Mignin, Shauna Rasor, Stella 

Campbell  

Our Church Family: 

Nancy Crossgrove & Janice Foor,  

 Seniors of the week 
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The Church in Mission 
Lukas Schaffner family,  

serving with Life Action in  

Michigan 

Isaac and Jacinda Dahl,  

serving with MCC in Juarez,  

Mexico 

Stryker Emergency Pantry  

Fish Food Pantry  

Shepherd’s Circle  

Pray for Robin Gingerich  

serving in Lithuania (Mission  

Minder) 

 

 

Global Requests 

The Russian Ukraine turmoil 

Conflict in Israel & Palestine  

 

 

 

Other Requests 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Attendance & Offerings Last Sunday 

 
                  Worship Service    161 

 

         Budget           $3,127.03 

        Missions          $300.00 

        Crisis Pregnancy Center          $100.00 

        MYF          $100.00 

        Capital Fund            $50.00 

        Dollar Offering             $66.00 

        Primary Sunday School         $9.00 

         

Coming Events 

                      
      May 18        “The Beauty Brunch” Woven Event 

        June 2-6        Vacation Bible School 

      June 26        Lockport Seniors to Mud Hens game 

                Sept 20-22        Church Campout at Sauder Village  

 

Mission Minders 

 
Robin Gingerich, of Mennonite Mission Network, has served as an administrator 

and teacher at LCC International University in Lithuania since 2001.  She requests 

prayer for wisdom, patience and kindness among faculty, staff and students, as 

they complete the school year.  Pray also for an end to the war in neighboring 

Ukraine. 

 

 

Lockport Mennonite Church 

09269 County Road 21N, Stryker, Ohio 43557 

www.lockportmennonite.com 

419-682-1831 

Office Hours: Tuesday-Friday 8a-3p 

 

Secretary Barb Crossgrove 

office.lockport@gmail.com 

 

Lockport Projection System 

projection.lockport@gmail.com 

Pastor Matt Weaver 

330-340-0050 

matt.lockport@gmail.com 

Pastor Gary Stuckey 

419-572-9594 

gary.lockport@gmail.com  

 

Leadership Team Members: 

Jeff Roth 419-445-0223 

Kayla King 419-572-0868 

  Jeff Wyse 419-388-3108 

  Galen Nofziger 419-572-0707 

 
 

 

Lockport Mennonite Church 

May 5, 2024 
 

 

Prelude 
 

Welcome and Announcements  
 

Call to Worship 
 

Congregational Singing 
 

Offering 
 

Children’s Lesson  
 

Scripture          I Corinthians 13 
 

Sermon         “The Way of Love” 
 

Song of Response 
 

Sharing and Prayer 
 

Sending 
 

 

Worship Leader – Jeff Roth 
Music – Natalie Schmucker & Band 
Scripture Reader – Jace Beck 
Children’s Lesson – Angie Wyse 
Sermon – Pastor Matt Weaver  
Sharing & Prayer – Pastor Matt Weaver 
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